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Decision Letter
 

Aboriginal Affairs Committee
 

AA6.1 Presentation Amended Ward:All 

Walk for Reconciliation 

Committee Decision 
That Aboriginal Affairs Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. City Council request the Director, Equity, Diversity and Human Rights, the General
Manager, Economic Development and Culture, and other City Divisions and Agencies as 
necessary, to support Reconciliation Canada's efforts to host a Reconciliation Walk on 
September 24, 2017, in Toronto, including any in kind support as necessary. 

Decision Advice and Other Information 
Karen Joseph, Chief Executive Officer, Reconciliation Canada gave a presentation to the 
Aboriginal Affairs Committee on A Vision for Reconciliation. 

Summary 
Karen Joseph, Chief Executive Officer, Reconciliation Canada will give a presentation on the 
Walk for Reconciliation. 

Background Information 
Presentation by Karen Joseph, Chief Executive Officer, Reconciliation Canada on A Vision for 
Reconciliation 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2016/aa/bgrd/backgroundfile-98105.pdf) 
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